The Wooda Surgery Privacy Notice for Information COVID -19 

The Practice may collect, hold and share information about you in relation to the COVID-19 pandemic in order to plan and manage services, check that care is being provided and prevent COVID-19 from spreading. 

Information about your COVID-19 status may be shared within the NHS and with other partners involved in your care and treatment, along with: 

· NHS England, 

·  NHS Digital, 

·  Public Health England, 

· CCG, 

· The Department of Health, 

· Other Government Departments where it’s legally required, or where it is necessary for the protection of public health or management of the outbreak. 

We do not need your consent or agreement to do this. 

More information can be found at: https://digital.nhs.uk/news-and-events/latest-news/data-and-servicessupporting-coronavirus
